
 

CITY OF BOULDER 
 
Department of Public Works/Transportation Division 
PO Box 791 
1739 Broadway 
Boulder, Colorado 80306 
(303) 441-3266 
(303) 441-4271 FAX 
 

November 1, 2004 
 
Centennial Engineering, Inc. 
1726 Cole Blvd., Suite 240 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
Re: City of Boulder On-Call Services  

Attn: Mr. Mark P. Post, P.E. - President  
Fax: (303) 279-1888 Total of 1 pages including cover 

 

Dear Mr. Post: 

On behalf of the City of Boulder, I would like to extend a brief note of thanks to your firm for a 
job well done! 

Centennial’s performance during our current on-call design services contract has been terrific.  
The broad technical expertise you have provided the City for various projects throughout the 28th 
Street corridor in Boulder has helped us immensely. I especially appreciate Centennial’s 
responsiveness to our all-too-frequent requests for support, and your ability to deliver first-rate 
construction documents despite our aggressive (and often concurrent) design schedules. 

Thanks again for all of your hard work. We look forward to continuing our relationship into 
2005 and beyond.  

Very Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jason Fell, P.E. 
Transportation Project Manager 
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